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The evaluation of the Library and Information Science Curriculum aims to review
the philosophy, objectives, structure, course contents, and learning- teaching activities
of the curriculum. The findings will be used in the curriculum development. The
methodologies used included documentaries and surveying by questionnaires and
interviews. The evaluation participants were ten graduate students, three graduates,
eight lecturers, a department head, and five auxiliary staff members. The research
found that the structure of the curriculum and course contents were not in agreement
with the philosophy and objectives. The graduate students and graduates were satisfied
with the curriculum and learning - teaching activities on the medium level. The
lecturers perceived that the adviser system, lecturers work load and the quality of the
learning- teaching medias were suitable. However, the lecturers felt that there were

some weak points, i.e. academic publications, lecturers being invited , staff

development , an academic atmosphere and self motivation of the students.

Suggestions are : The department should review its curriculum philosophy

and objectives and reconstruct the program and courses concordantly.





